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Day on January 28
from 10:00 am tc 2:3C pm.

Plan to attend Marian Csilege Alumni Caree:



STUDENT BOARD MEETING
Jan. 19, 1982

TREASURER'S REPORT: $6183.73
COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Social Planning: 1) The ski trip will be at Long Mountain in Nashville, IN
or Feb. 20 from 9:00am to 5:00 pm. A dinner will be included in the price
Academic Affairs: There was a meeting held Jan. 19. Approved at the meet-
ing was a change in the P.E. program. To get a major in P.E., a student now
has to take only 36 hours instead of 40 in the P.E. program. Also discussed
was a class for the gifted children to be put into the Education program
and an English Comp. class for the non-native speakers.
Junior Class: The prom will be held Apr. 3. It will be held at Stouffer's
Inn on Meridian St. and Double Exposure will provide the music. The dance
will be from 8-12pm.
Sophomore Class: ') The band for the Sweetheart Dance will be Rainmaker.
The theme for the dance is "Longer". Elections for Sweetheart Court will be
held Tues., Jan. 26 and Thurs., Jan. 28. 2) Volunteers are needed to put
up the bulletin board for the month of Feb. and volunteers are also needed
to help clean up and also set up for the dance. 3) A fund raiser will be
started after Sweetheart's. The tentative idea is to sell pennants.
Freshman Class: There will be a class meeting Wed., Jan. 27 at 6:00pm in
Clare Hall Tcunge.
Clare Hall Board: The Blood Drive will be held Mon., Jan. 25 from 10:00am
to 2:45 pm in Clare Hall Lounge. Sign up will be Wed., Jan. 20 and Thurs.,
Jan 21.
Doyle Hall Council: 1) Monte Carlo night will be March 19. 2) A dance is
being planned for the end of April. 3) The Red's baseball game may have
to be cancelled and an Indian's game may take its place. 4) An ammendment
was made to the constitution and will be voted upon later.
Day Student Rep: Instead of having elections of officers, an advisory com-
mittee was formed. Those students on the committee are: Rcbin Edwards,
Debbie Carlock, Michelle McClure, Dan Coleman, and Julie Donahue. A meeting
will be held every Tues. at 11:30 am.
NEW BUSINESS: 1) A game room proposal has been mede by an off campus party.
The proposal has been presented and a decision about the proposal will be
made at a later date. 2) A pool proposal has been looked into. The matter
(continued, page 2)
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
1/22/82 Friday --Movie M*A*S*H 7:30 p.m. Library Auditorium

1/23/82 Saturday --Women's Basketball Marion-Home 11:00 a.m.
--Men's Basketball IN Tech-Naval Armory 7:30 p.m.

1/24/82 Sunday --Recital Donna Schroeder 3:00 p.m. Stokely
--SUPER BOWL 4:00 p.m.

1/25/82 Monday --Blood Draw 10:00-3:00 p.m. Clare Hall Lounge

1/26/82 Tuesday --Open Forum 12:15 Rm. 251

--Women's Basketball IUSE-Away 7:00 p.m.
--Student Board Meeting 9:00 p.m. Student Board Office

1/27/82 Wednesday --Men's Basketball IUSE-Away 7:30 p.m.

1/28/82 Thursday --Alumni Career Day 10:00-2:30 p.m. Clare Hall Lounge
--Women's Basketball DePauw-Away 7:00 p.m.
--Bible Study-Faith Sharing 9:00 p.m. Campus Ministry
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(Student Board, Continued)
is being discussed and more lenient hours for pool use will hopefully be

made by the end nf Jan. 3) The Visitation Committee will have a meetinc
Wed., Jan. 27 at 9:00pm in the basement of the Tibrary.

NEW BUSINESS: 1) A change in staffing has been made. Sister Ruth has been
appointed Assistant Director of Admissions and will also be an on-campus
counselor. Student Board would like to thank her for giving so much time and
help to the students. Mr. Mike Henderson will be in charge of Student Activ-
ities and also the Intramurals. Good Luck to both of them. 2) The over-
crowding problem in Clare Hall has been somewhat alleviated due to some stu-
dents leaving the collece. 3) Rotary meetings will be started again in
Allison. Students from surrounding schools attend these meetings. 4) The
idea to extend library hours is still being looked into. 5) The Student
Board meetings will be moved back into the Student Board Room.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Burkhart, Secretary
KA A KA A A A KA A A A AE A AR A A XA A AR A A A A AR AR AR A A AR R A AR AR AR AR AT AR AR kA XAk hkhkhkkhkhkk

PLAN NOW TO ATTEND THE STUDENT RETREAT

Mark your calendar for Sat., Mar. 20 for the student retreat. It will be
planned by the students, and led by members of the Indiana Campus Renewal Team
and students. There will be a "brain-storming" session to plan the retreat
on Wed., Feb. 10 at 7:30pm in the ministry center. Everyone is welcome at

this meeting.
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DAYS .OF OUR KNIGHT LIFE.... by Linda Kuper v inern o _

With the spring semester underway and the hazardous weather keeping us
from traveling home, we have been spending much time indoors, or on campus.
During these brutally cold winter days we tend to get cabin fever and hgmes1ck
for our families. In order to overcome this feeling, we tend to "adopt
brothers and sisters on campus.

Some students already have family members at Marian, but for those of us
who aren't blood related to anyone here, our peers are our family. Freshman
girls usually look for big sisters to tell them "tales of Doy]e.Ha]]"“or
depend on guys to set them up. Guys usually depend on their "big sis for'
female advice or have "little sis" introduce them to girls. Due to Marian's
size, most people develop platonic relationships among themselves and think
of one ancther as borther and sis. HMost of the time everyone gets along, but
occasionally we have our little "family feuds."

Little sisters try to be funny at times by putting shaving cream on the
phore receiver. As you say "hello" you swallow a mouthful of Gilette anq
curse the institution of families. Campus brothers are usually helpful in
fixing your cars but never hesitate to tell you to diet, not to wear so much
make-up, or to quit giggling. They also are famous for pranking you by telling
you that there is a party in a certain room and when you actually enter, you
find a "loving couple” and blush with embarassment. Another factor is that
many times you are not willing to take advice from your elder "bro or sis"
because you feel your way is more superior. Soon you find out that “with
age comes wisdom." .

Despite the teasing and "picking on" you must tolerate, you soon find out
that your "bro or sis" really cares about you and wouldn't want to do anything
to hurt you. My little "sisters" are always willing to lend me money and
my brothers never hesitate to jump my car when it is -40° and I enjoy being
part of their college "family." However, when "little sis spills ink on my
favorite new sweater or "big bro" wakes me at 3:30 am and hangs up, I am
ready to revert back to being an only child.
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STUDENT SERVICES MAKE STAFF CHANGES

Two staff changes have been announced by Dr. William H. Woodman,
Dean of Student Services. Effective immediately, Sr. Ruth Mary Forthofer
will become Assistant Director of Admissions, while Michael Henderson is
Director of Student Activities and Intramurals. Under the new arrangement,
Sr. Ruth will function principally as resident admissions director, while
continuing to visit Marion County High Schools. She will also coordinate
campus visits by prospective students. Henderson will serve as advisor
to the Executive Board of the Student Association and assist the Social
Planning Committee in the scheduling of campus activities.
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Business Club is sponsoring a Western Electric Tour on Feb. 4 at 1:00 p.m.
There will be more info in next week's CARBON.
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WHAT'S HAPPENING IN M.A.T.

Music --Donna Schroeder Senior Voice Recital Jan. 24 at 3:00 p.m.
Stokely Mansion
---Lalo Schifrin Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra Pops Concert
Sunday 7:30 p.m. Clowes Hall Butler University
--"The Consul" Opera performance Friday thru Sunday 8:00 p.m
Li1ly Hall 160 Butler University
--The Marshall Tucker Band Saturday Jan. 30 8:00 p.m. IU
--Judy Collins Jan. 22 8:00 p.m. IU
--Rod Stewart Feb. 1 8:00 p.m. MSA

Art --Indianapolis Museum of Art "Forever Free" Art by African-
American Women
--Diane Seybert: Paintings Through Jan. 31 Central Library
--Linda Cannon  Through Feb. 11 Jewish Community Center
6701 Hoover Road

Theatre --"The Best Little Whorehouse in Texas" through Saturday at
8:00 p.m. Matinees Friday and Saturday at 2:00 p.m.
Clowes Hall, Butler University
--"The Siege of Frank Sinatra" Friday 8:00 p.m. Saturday
5:00-9:00 p.m. Sunday at 2:30 p.m., and 7:30 p.m.
Upper Stage IRT
--"The Gin Game" Friday and Saturday 8:00 p.m., next Sunday at
2:00 p.m. Studio "C" Indianapolis Civic Theatre, 1200
West 38th Street
--Coming in February "Of Mice and Men"
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--Leonardo da Vinci invented the scissors.
--Only female mosquitoes bite.
--In ancient China, people committed suicide by eating a pound of salt

--An ice cube in a glass of water will not raise the water level when
it melts. The amount of space it displaces as a cube is equal to
the amount it takes up when Tliquefied.
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ATTENTION FIORETTI CONTRIBUTORS!!!!

You may pick up your original works in the Information Office. If
yours is not there, it may be being considered for the next issue of the
Fioretti! The deadline for the next issue is the week of March 15-19th,
so begin writing now!!

Thank you to all who helped to make this issue a success!!

Katrina Knarr
Editor
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STATEWIDE COLLEGE STUDENT CONFERENCE FEB. 12-13

Looking for a chance to meet other college students who share your
Christian faith? Then plan to attend the conference "Life Is Journey"
(Feb, 12 at 7:00 p.m. to Sat. Feb. 13 at 4:00 p.m.) at nearby St. Maur
conference center. The program includes presentations, discussions, fun,
music, and an overnight at the center. Cost is $10.00. Flyers are on
chapel or ministry center bulletin boards or can be obtained from Sr. Sue.
Transportation will be provided. The conference is student-planned, and
is for persons of all Christian faiths.
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Student Board meetings need your help!!! Heetings are held every
Tuesday night at 9:00 p.m. in the Student Board Room. If there is a
basketball game the meeting will be held when the game is over. If you
can't attend the meeting we welcome suggestions in any way, shape or
form. Stop by the office in the next few weeks to see a new facel!
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Lost in laundry room: 3 pair of jeans: 1 pair of Gloria Vander-
bilt size 8, 1 pair Calvin Klein size 6, and 1 pair Yves Saint Laurent
size 7/8. No questions asked if returned. Their return would be
greatly appreciated since I don't have any other jeans. How would you
like to have all your jeans taken? Call ext. 485 or return to Clare
Hall room 368 or the laundry room. Thanks.
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T.A.G. NOTES

T.A.G., wishes to welicome everyone back to another semester at good
ole Marian. We had our first meeting of the semester Wed. Jan. 20th
and decided many exciting things we are going to do. Our first project
in order is to sponser a free trip to the Indianapolis Museum of Art
on Friday Jan. 29th at 3:30 p.m. to view the exhibit "Forever Free".
A1l those interested should sign-up at the seitchboard no later than
noon on Wed. Jan. 27th. We are also sponsoring a trip to see Hedda
Gabbler at C.T.S. on Thursday Jan. 28th at 8:00 p.m. T.A.G. will half
the ticket price with all those interested in going, making your cost
be only $2.00! For sign-up contact Belinda Bowen ext. 417. T.A.G. is
having another bake sale for you goody lovers on Feb. 10th in Marian
Hall with the theme of Valentine's Day. So save your money! And
we are not finished yet! T.A.G. is having another Coffee House at the
Knights Cove on March 19th on Friday night. Al1 those interested in
entertaining contact any T.A.G. member or officers Michele McClure
257-0258, Lisa Fritz 248, Page Phillips 388, or Belinda Bowen 417.

P.S. An extra note to a special lady, Sr. Page Phillips
Francesca Thompson, who is in I.U. Hospital: Secretary for T.A.G.
"Get well soon--we miss you and Tove you and

our prayers are with you." T.A.G.
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DO YOU WANT PEACE OR NUCLEAR WAR? TRY CHRISTIAN PEACE-MAKING

The possibility of the destruction of life as we know it on this
planet by nuclear war is the single most pressing issue we must face.
There are many opinions about how such destruction can be avoided. A
series of six lunch and learn sessions are being offered by Campus Mini-
stry on this topic, held every other Thursday from Feb. 4 through Apr. 15,
at 11:30 to 12:20. The series will start with a session led by Fr. John
suioettlekotte on "Violence in Jesus' Day and His Response to It". In
order to get the most from each session, some reading materiais will be
available on each topic prior to the sessions. To receive your materials
it is necessary to pre-register. Yellow flyers are available on the
radiators in Marian Hall, Clare Hall desk, and from Campus Ministry
describing the program, with a place for pre-registration. Plan now to
attend. Bring your cafe tray or bag lunch to the west dining room. All
members of the college community are invited to attend.
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BOOSTER CLUB

There will be a meeting, Tuesday January 26 at 11:30 a.m. in the
Psych. Lab. A1l members are to bring names of people and places plus
phone numbers of contacts made for the Homecoming Activities. Elections
will be held for new officers also so please try to come.
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There is a sign-up sheet for the Visitation Committee. If you want

to voice an opinion, or want to change something, sign-up! There is a
meeting January 27 (Wed.) at 9:00 p.m. I have heard a lot about how
everybody wants to do something about visitation, but nobody will get
involved. So, here's your chance! You have to get involved before
changes can occur! We now have five people, let's make it 20 or 25 and
we can get things done!

Harold Oswald

Chairman, Viz Committee
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THINKING ABOUT BECOMING A FRANCISCAN SISTER, PRIEST OR BROTHER?

Then why not attend one of the following: A vocation retreat, Feb.
12-14 with the Conventual Franciscan Friars at Mt. St. Francis (near
Louisville). For more info contact Vocation Retreat, Mt. St. Francis, IN
47146 (812-923-8145) or contact Fr. Leopold in the Biology Dept. Or
attend the Franciscan Live-in for women at Oldenburg on Feb. 12-14 to
learn more about Francis and how his ideas can be lived today. In additiop
another such weekend will be on April 7-11, and March 26-28. For info
contact Sr. Mary Ann Stofragen, Oldenburg, IN 47036, or Sr. Sue in
Campus Ministry.
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Introducing Black Knights Pizza, delivered direct to your <orm! |
Starting Friday, January 22, we will be hand-making pizzas to order and
delivering them to your room batween 8 and 11 p.m. We will do this
nightly Monday through Saturday. Place your order by calling the
dining hall at 924-3291 ext. 253. Try our home-made cheese pizzas we'll
add your choice of ham, bacen. green pepper, sausage, ground beef,
onion, mushrooms, and/or pepveroni.

What was that you said about drinks? With the pizza we will de-
liver 12 0z. can Pepsi @ 40¢ each.

REGULAR PIZZA

lOl: 12ll 14I? 16“
Cheese $2.35 $3.30 $3.95 $5.20
Each
Additional .45 .60 oy A .90
Topping
COMPETITORS PRICES
10" 13" 16"
Cheese $3.06 $5.09 $6.68
Pepperoni $3.50 $5.69 $7.63
Sausage $3.50 $5.69 $7.63
Two-Toppings $3.93 $6.26 $8.54

Three-Toppings $4.26 $6.74 $9.32
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